
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st April 2021 

Sports ‘Wow Days’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

At Stanford school, we have been able to benefit this half-term from an exciting opportunity, working 

with specialist PE staff from Premier Sport. 

Each class within the school will experience a special ‘Wow Day’, where the children will be led by a 

member of Premier Sport staff and experience a whole day of sporting activities. Across the day, the 

children will learn a range of sports skills that will also promote team work and positive mental health.   

These days will be taking place each Thursday across this half term. As we are still adhering to careful 

health and safety measures, not mixing class bubbles where possible, only one class per week will be 

participating. We will begin with the Year 5 class on Thursday 22nd April, with other classes following in 

later weeks, please see dates below. Texts will be sent out each week to remind classes that they will be 

participating that particular week.  

Thursday 22nd April – Year 5 Star Anise Class 

Thursday 29th April - Year 3 Juniper Class 

Thursday 6th May - Year 6 Barley Class 

Thursday 13th May - Year 4 Poppy Class  

Thursday 20th May - Year 2 Pumpkin Class 

Thursday 27th May - Foundation Stage/ Year 1 Seedlings and Sunflower Class  

At this stage, these ‘Wow Days’ will be replacing our annual sports day. We felt that this would be a 

very positive experience for the children as they will receive an entire day of sport, as opposed to just a 

morning. We are very keen to engage the entire school community in our sports days so lots of 

photographs and videos will be taken during the day which we will be able to share with parents and 

carers. Should circumstances change next term, we will keep you updated with any future sporting 

plans. 

All pupils will need their PE kit, indoor and outdoor and also a drink. With the weather moving towards 

summer, a sun hat and sun cream may be needed.  

Thank you for your support and understanding and we are sure the pupils will enjoy this fantastic event.  

 

Mr Middleton  

PE Lead  
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